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To my fellow Elk Members: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request your support for our ‘Annual Scholarship Golf Tournament’. This 
golf tournament helps to fund cash scholarships for our local youth to help them defray their college 
expenses. Last year we presented four $1500.00 cash awards to deserving Loudoun County youth. 
 
The tournament is played at the Sterling Golf Club located in Sterling Park, Virginia. It will be held on 
Friday May 18, 2012 and all the profit from the tournament goes directly to the cash scholarships. 
 
Elk Members can help in numerous ways; individuals can sponsor a hole for themselves, their business or 
in honor of a loved one, or get multiple people together to sponsor a hole. 
 
Members can also help by getting the companies they work for, or know the owners of, to sponsor a hole 
or donate prizes and services for the door prize raffle; members can also purchase and donate a New golf 
item to be used for the raffle. 
 
Corporate or Individual Hole and event sponsors: 
  
Sponsor a Tournament Hole for $150.00 (your company info and logo will be displayed at the tee box on 
a sign as a generous sponsor) 
 
Donate merchandise or services from your business to be used as door prizes, gift cards or gift certificates 
are always appreciated by the tournament players. 
 
A tax donation receipt will be provided upon request for individuals and corporate sponsors. We hope you 
will support our charity fund raising event. Donations can be left with the Elks Lodge bartenders or 
brought to a normal meeting. A player signup sheet will also be at the lodge behind the bar for individuals 
players who would like to participate in the Tournament. 
 
Any questions please contact Matt Tetreault: 703-433-9817 or email: mrtetreault@msn.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Geoff Cox 
Exalted Ruler 
Loudoun Elks #2406 
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